

**Remember:** Agenda must be complete (with estimated times) on the day before the meeting.  
Any additions after that must go at the bottom (AOCB)

---

## >>> 23<sup>rd</sup> January

Dundee: Petr, Mark, Simon, Kenny, Dom, June, Will, JM, Balaji, Helen, Roger, Riad,  
Remote: Seb, Chris, Josh, David, Melissa, Liza, Wilma, Andreas  
Start: 2:00 pm

### 1. Accepting minutes from [last meeting](#)

### 2. Project Status

(2-3 minutes each)

- Now (The next now)
  - Robot is now green. We will prep some slides for next week to give a summary of the work
  - JM: Extending use of test-infra to other apps
  - Working on “Short term filtering” and long term idea [webclient filtering & analysis data display](#)
  - Working on FM workflow (more CLI)
  - Figure is next on the release train... [new video](#)
- Next (The now next)
  - 5.4.2 done!
    - Josh: Dockers are out but untested
  - Nightshade roll out & testing
    - 1 blocker level card to investigate
      - “Test in production”
  - Read-only and testing progressing
    - Current strategy to redo the first leg of work done by Chris
    - Josh: Future presentation on scaling OMERO
  - Sub-resolutions (NB: use of box.com)
    - Roger will look at design issues from Melissa and Damir re pyramidal OME-TIFF and look into possible changes incl. backwards compatibility
  - Kubernetes rollout
- Glencoe
  - Preparing microservice training sessions in near future (backend tech, frontend apps)
  - Fixing CellProfiler issues
- Community
  - [IDR](#)
    - FTP service in 0.4.5
    - Redmine service in 0.4.6 (depends on Kubernetes rollout)
    - Idr-next ready for new data and annotations
  -

### 3. AOB

(5 min. max; tech. Discussion should be highlighted to relevant people and rescheduled)

- User meeting dates announcement?

- Wed 30 May - Fri 1 June, 2 days Dalhousie, 1 day SLS
- ELMI abstract and workshop proposal submitted
- Workshop in Düsseldorf
- SLS teaching server discussions

## 4. Main Topic

(20-25 minutes plus 15 minutes questions max)